
February 2024 

 

Dear Partner, 
The first couple of months of 2024 were hectic and yet, I can never thank God enough 
for His daily grace and refreshment, and for you for keeping me and the ministry in your 
prayers. 
 
I praise God for giving us 13 preschool students to minister to this school year.  
I praise God for the privilege of being part of new seasons for people God has given to 
me to walk alongside with. 
I praise God for providing and renewing my strength everyday amidst all the physical 
and mental challenges that life bring. 
I praise God for gifting me another year on this earth.  
 
As I write this, I am traveling to Phnom Penh for a quick birthday break. Please pray for 
my safe travel and rest.  
 
Please continue to pray for Kids’ Club staff and ministry as we face challenges 
ministering to the children and their families. Please ask God to help us that in every 
way, we shine His light and share His love to the communities around us.  
Please pray for the local church and the church leaders that their faith will be 
strengthened and that no amount of testing and trials will make them waver. 
Please pray for our health and safety. Summer is here early and the dust from the street 
works make it hard to drive sometimes.  
 
Thank you so much for keeping us here in Cambodia in your prayers. God be glorified! 
 
In His service, 
Flindy 
 


